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1. Call to order and roll call: 
· Meeting called to order
2. Approval of last meeting minutes: Ashley
3. Reporting:
· ORS Quarter 3 is now open, the quarter runs October 1 – December 31, 2017.
· ORS due first Friday on January 5, 2018.
· Narrative report due January 12, 2018.
· Action: Funded agencies will ensure with their accountants that expenditures are on-par with being spent by March 31, 2018. Should there be a large sum unspent, please contact Lisa by January 15th, 2018.
· Please forward to Lisa any changes funded agencies would like to make to their programming prior to Friday December 15, 2017 as Lisa is currently working on the EFAN Business Plan which is due January 30, 2017.
4. Short-Term Crisis Intervention Worker:
· McDaniel youth, busy with numerous referrals.
· Brittany will be taking a short leave as of December 11, 2017.
· The short-term intervention position will be filled by the new staff hire.
· Chelsea has resigned her position as the adult short-term staff and the position will be posted asap.
5. Additions: 

January Meeting – due to the need to review and adjust our policies and procedures, the Supports and Services meeting will not occur in January but rather the Society meeting will begin at 9am.
Action: Lisa will email the Executive Board to ensure they receive an invite to this meeting.
Coordinator – in consultation with CSS, the FASD Service Network Program, and Lisa, the Coordinator and hence Lisa’s paid position will be transitioned over the coming months to be a contract for service directly with the Network (to begin April 1, 2018). CSS is working collaboratively with Lisa to ensure this process is smooth and are providing assistance and direction. This is a needed shift to ensure the Network is in alignment with the FASD Service Network Program 2018/2019 Operational Policies and Procedures and will enable the contract management responsibilities to be a part of the work Lisa does as she will no longer be housed with a funded agency and therefore this will eliminate any conflict of interest. Meetings will still be at CSS. With the support of Human Services and other Networks, Lisa is drafting changes to the Network Policies and Procedures that will be reviewed, revised, and approved at the January 2nd Society meeting.
6. Review Core Documents:
· Operating Grant Policies 2018/2019: The policies have been revised and the latest version is now posted on the EFAN website under ‘Core Documents’.
· Action: Funded agencies are to continue to review the core documents and bring forward any questions or concerns they may have.
Core documents can be found at: https://edmontonfetalalcoholnetwork.org/about/core-documents/
Next Meeting will be January 2, 2017 at 9:00 am.[image: image2.png]
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